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POSTED NOTICE 
 
THE CROSIER FATHERS AND BROTHERS PROVINCE, INC., CROSIER FATHERS 
OF ONAMIA, AND THE CROSIER COMMUNITY OF PHOENIX, WHICH ARE 
COMMONLY REFERRED TO AS THE CROSIERS, HAVE FILED FOR 
REORGANIZATION IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT FOR THE 
DISTRICT OF MINNESOTA.  IF YOU WERE ABUSED OR SUFFERED INJURY BY 
CLERGY OR OTHER PERSONS WORKING FOR THE CROSIERS OR A CROSIER 
WORKING IN A CATHOLIC DIOCESE, PARISH, SCHOOL OR MISSION AND YOU 
CONTEND THE CROSIERS ARE RESPONSIBLE, YOU MUST ACT NOW TO FILE 
YOUR CLAIM. 
 
THE LAST DAY TO FILE CLAIMS IS DECEMBER 15, 2017. 

 
The United States Bankruptcy Court has ordered that all persons claiming injury against 

the Crosiers for acts of sexual abuse must file a claim on or before December 15, 2017.  

YOU MUST COMPLETE A PROOF OF CLAIM IF YOU CONTEND THAT THE 
CROSIERS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR ANY INJURY OR OTHER DAMAGES CAUSED 
TO YOU BECAUSE YOU CLAIM THAT YOU WERE SEXUALLY ABUSED, 
WHETHER (1) BY A PRIEST, A BROTHER, A WORKER, A VOLUNTEER, AN 
EMPLOYEE OR OTHER PERSON OR ENTITY ASSOCIATED WITH THE 
CROSIERS; OR (2) THROUGH ACTS OF A CROSIER WORKING IN A CATHOLIC 
DIOCESE, PARISH, SCHOOL, OR MISSION FOR WHICH YOU CLAIM THE 
CROSIERS ARE RESPONSIBLE. 

 
For additional information or to obtain a proof of claim form please call 612-335-1407.  
You can also download the form by visiting www.crosier.org and clicking on the link to the 
bankruptcy forms and instructions.  


